
                       

 

Kaffeeklatsch - Friday, January 23, 2:30pm in the TCGIS foyer  

Join other TCGIS parents for coffee and adult-time before picking up the kids. Suggested donation: $1 with your own 

mug or $1.50 without.  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PTO Room at TCGIS Needs Furniture! 

Looking to get rid of some furniture? The PTO room at TCGIS in need of furnishings: table, chairs, filing cabinet, sofa. If 

you have items you would like to donate, please email tcgispto@gmail.com. The PTO is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt 

organization, so donations are tax-deductible;  the PTO will provide a receipt for your donation. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

REMINDER - February PTO Meeting – February 10 – TCGIS Room 100 

The February PTO meeting will focus briefly on regular PTO business, then turn to a discussion format. Three discussion 

topics have already been submitted by parents. 

The first is a set of proposals developed by a group of parents interested in strengthening community and parental 

involvement at TCGIS (see link HERE). The proposals have been submitted to the TCGIS School Board for consideration; 

the requested change to the Board’s bylaws to create two new ex-officio non-voting Board positions has been referred 

to the Board’s Governance Committee. 

The second concerns MCA testing and the commitment to immersion education at TCGIS. An email from a TCGIS parent 

to the Board, administration, and PTO can be found HERE. 

A third requested topic for discussion is busing at TCGIS, which will also be discussed at a community meeting this 

evening at 5:30, just prior to the School Board meeting. 

If you cannot attend the February PTO meeting but would like to provide comment on the topics above, or any other 

matter, please send your thoughts to the PTO gmail box (TCGISPTO@gmail.com) so your voice can be heard. 

mailto:tcgispto@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0By4AJTgPS9JaenRSUGFtZU9XSlU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0By4AJTgPS9JaMmhuelY3WWxkcmc/view?usp=sharing
mailto:TCGISPTO@gmail.com

